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As part of the conditions of your grant, we ask that you complete the below form to provide the
council with information on the outcome and impact of the grant. This should be completed within
six months of the grant being made. You are welcome to include any photos, press releases,
newsletters or publicity of your project as part of the feedback form.

Please send the completed form, and any additional information, to Lowestoft Town Council, First
Floor, Hamilton House, Battery Green Road, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR32 1DE or e-mail
admin@Ilowestofttowncouncil.gov.uk

Lowestoft Town Council reserves the right to specify different timescales for reporting were
appropriate.

General Details

Name of organisation The Hygiene Bank Waveney

Company or Charity 1181267
Registration Number

Summary of the Project details | The Hygiene Bank operates in the Waveney area collecting public
(max 250 words) donations of hygiene and cleaning items. These are then checked,
sorted and distributed to approved Community Partners who then
distribute them to their clients and service users.

Lowestoft Foodbank is the main recipient as it has the highest and
ever-increasing demand. The Hygiene Bank engages with
businesses, communities and leaders together to raise awareness of
hygiene poverty and create social change.Everyone has the right to
feel clean.

We were kindly awarded £1,500 by Lowestoft Town Council to allow
us to purchase additional hygiene products and fill the gap that we
are not able to meet from public donations.

Timescale of the project Ongoing, funding awarded for 12 months.

Date of grant funding award 21/2/2024 money paid in on 4t March 2024

Amount of grant funding £1500

awarded

What did the grant funding The funding has helped the to purchase more products and
help you to achieve? therefore provide a regular tailored monthly supply of hygiene

products and cleaning items to the Lowestoft Foodbank and its
clients. Without the funding it would be impossible to supply the
volume of items needed to keep up with the need in the local area,
clients simply wouldn’t have access to these products.
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